
JDC MotorSports Concludes Successful Test at Sebring 
 

January 10, 2006 Lakeville, MN,  - - JDC MotorSports recently concluded a very successful test 
with current FC National Champion Niki Coello behind the wheel of a JDC Star Mazda race car.  
The test was the first opportunity for Coello to sample the Star Mazda car and the Sebring 
racetrack.   
  
“Niki did a great job adapting to the Star Mazda car while also learning the Sebring track.  By the 
end of the first day he was running very competitive times without any tweaking of the car,” said 
team co-owner, John Church.  “Niki definitely has the ability to run up front in the Star Mazda 
Championship, hopefully we can put a program together with him.”  
 
“Working with the JDC MotorSports team was a great experience,” said Coello.  “The car setup was 
very neutral which made it very easy to go fast.  I can’t wait until my next opportunity to run with 
them.”  
 
JDC MotorSports completed 400 trouble-free miles of running at Sebring and looks forward to the 
next test in late January.  The team has recently expanded its Star Mazda program to 3 cars for 
2006 and currently has seats available for the entire Star Mazda North American Championship as 
well as winter testing.   
 
The team will continue testing in late January, February and March, with multi-day tests scheduled 
each month.  For additional information on remaining seats for the 2006 season, please contact 
John Church at (952) 233-3075 or email jdcmtrsprt@aol.com.  
 
For more team information, log onto www.jdcmotorsports.com.  
 


